[image: ]Will you join the 
‘What matters to you?’
conversations?

‘What matters to you?’ day on 9 June aims to encourage and support more meaningful conversations between people who provide health and social care and the people, families and carers who receive health and social care.

For more information about ‘What matters to you?’, 
visit www.whatmatterstoyou.scot
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